Royal Commission on Environmental Pollution:

Pesticides and Bystander Exposure Study Public Meeting

Saturday 25 September 2004

Church House, Great Smith Street, Westminster, London
The pesticides and bystander exposure study public meeting will take place at Church House, Great Smith Street, Westminster, London on Saturday 25 September 2004 (1030-1630). The meeting will consist of a morning session during which speakers will identify key issues to be considered in the study (approximately 10 minutes per speaker). This will be followed by an open discussion in the afternoon. Proceedings from the meeting will be taken as evidence for use in the pesticides and bystander exposure study. 

Key Issues and speakers include:

· Introduction to the Study: Sir Tom Blundell, Chairman Royal Commission on Environmental Pollution

· Scientific Modelling for Pesticides Use: Dr Vyvyan Howard, Department of Human Anatomy and Cell Biology, University of Liverpool & Member of the Advisory Committee on Pesticides

· Pesticide Exposures for People in Agricultural Areas: Georgina Downs, Pesticides Campaigner

· Pesticides and the Public: Professor Alan Irwin, Dean of the Faculty of Social and Environmental Studies, University of Liverpool

· Pesticides Regulation: Richard Davis, Director of Approvals, Pesticides Safety Directorate (PSD)

· Pesticides and Health: Professor Stephen Holgate, MRC Clinical Professor of Immunopharmacology, University of Southampton & Member of the Royal Commission on Environmental Pollution

· Why Pesticides are Used: speaker TBC

· Pesticide application and dispersion: speaker TBC

In order to help the Commission manage the facilities most efficiently it would be helpful to know in advance who will be attending. Name badges will be available for collection on the front desk. Please indicate the title (if any) with which you would like your name to appear (e.g. organisation, profession, bystander). Please could you also inform the Commission if you have any special requirements.

For further information about the public meeting, or if you would like to attend, please reply to Dan Hamza Goodacre  (by email: dan.hamzagoodacre@rcep.org.uk, by post: Royal Commission on Environmental Pollution, Third Floor, 5-8 The Sanctuary, Westminster, London, SW1P 3JS, or by telephone: 0207 7998987).

In order to help the Commission ensure that all parties concerned with the issue of pesticides and bystander exposure are invited to the public meeting please bring this notice to the attention of others who may have an interest in attending.

